
 

 

27 November 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 
 

On Thursday 19th December we will be enjoying our annual Christmas dinner as a school community. This is a 
very important day for us, as it provides a chance for pupils to sit as a year group and to enjoy a special meal 
together.  Thursday 19th will also be a non-school uniform day and a chance for pupils to wear a Christmas 
jumper.  We kindly ask that pupils contribute a suggested donation of £1, which will go towards supporting our 

chosen charity CAFOD Catholic international development charity | CAFOD   
 

Students have voted on what they would like to have for lunch on this day and there will be 2 set options 
available see menu below.  Students will be provided with a ticket indicating which option they are having on 
the day that they have pre-selected. 
 
The Christmas dinner will be paid for by the school as a thank you for all the hard work achieved this 
term.  There will be no other options available to purchase on this day (including breaktime), so if your child 
has not chosen either of these options, please ensure that they are provided with a packed lunch.  
 

In order to ensure that all pupils are able to enjoy their lunch without the need to rush, the main lunch rota will 
be slightly different on this day.  
 

Yours faithfully  

 
 Paul McCahill 
Headteacher 
 

Thomas Becket Festive Menu 2024 

 

Option 1 
Roast Turkey Crown OR Veggie option 

WITH 

Sage and onion stuffing balls 

Roast potatoes, Carrots & Peas 
Pigs in Blankets, Yorkshire pudding 

Gravy 
- 

Mince pie OR Muffin OR Ice Cream 

Option 2 
 

Jollof Rice and Chicken 
- 

Mince pie OR Muffin OR Ice Cream 

 

https://cafod.org.uk/

